WEBB CREEK UTILITY DISTRICT 3625 LINDSEY MILL ROAD GATLINBURG, TN 37738 (865) 430-3640

10/15/2024

12:00 PM

THE MANDATORY BOIL WATER NOTICE IS LIFTED FOR ALL CUSTOMERS

Webb Creek Utility District has completed all necessary water sample testing throughout the District and have found our system meets all safety standards set by health authorities. Tap water is now safe for consumption.

For Customer Awareness:

- -All customers can resume normal use of tap water, effective immediately.
- -It is now safe to consume un-boiled water.
- -Please, run your faucets for a few minutes to clear any remaining water in your pipes.